
As an Oregon business owner and 2nd amendment supporter, my hope is that you do NOT support 
these two Oregon Bills. 
 
Although I understand that the committee wants to keep guns out of the hands of bad guys, please 
understand that taking away someone's constitutional rights before they are convicted of a crime, isn't 
right.  I realize that there are people who are yet to commit a crime who maybe should not possess a 
weapon but to target gun possession specifically makes no sense to me. 
 
Please, do not support either of these bills. 
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